Joseph Rizk Supervisor Vienna Charter Township 3400 W. Vienna Rd. Clio, Michigan 48420

Dear Members of the Township Board,

After much reflection, I am writing to formally announce my retirement from my position as Township Clerk, effective December 31, 2025.

Serving the residents of Vienna Township has been one of the greatest honors of my life. Over the past 12+ years, I have had the privilege of working alongside dedicated colleagues, passionate community members, and committed public servants. Together, we have faced challenges, celebrated milestones, and made meaningful progress toward a stronger, more vibrant community.

This decision was not made lightly. It comes after careful consideration of my personal goals and the belief that it is time to pass the torch to new leadership. I remain confident in the future of our township and the capable hands that will continue to guide it forward.

I am deeply grateful for the trust placed in me by the community and for the opportunity to serve. I look forward to staying engaged as a citizen and supporting the township in new ways.

Thank you for your support, collaboration, and friendship throughout my tenure.

With sincere appreciation,

Cynthia J. Bryan